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Dear Members,  

The past two months since my last report has 
been very busy but also very rewarding.

Firstly, I am pleased to confirm that Ros Taber 
has nominated and been accepted as the 
new Deputy Chairperson. I am so pleased we 
again have one of our Lady Bowlers on the 
Board to join with our new Board Secretary, 
Jayne Chattin – so important. Ros is one of 
our younger Ladies and is a very intelligent 
person who I am sure will make a significant 
contribution once she settles in. It is vitally 
important, especially in this day and age, that 
we have more representation from the Ladies 
to ensure the development and future of the 
Club is guided in the right direction.

Most, if not all of you, will be acutely aware of 
the problems in our car park. This occurred 
as a result of the construction of the new 
Teaching Block in the Upper Mt Gravatt State 
School following the big fire that destroyed 
E Block a few years earlier. Without any 
consultation with the Club, the bollards were 
removed and the flow of traffic from Carson 
Lane was directed through our car park and 
has created chaos ever since.  

Without going into infinite detail, we had no 
idea what was going on until Jim Brown did 
some detective work and was able to obtain 
some documents via one of the contractors. 
Even then, we did not have the full picture until 
one of our long-standing members was able to 
make further enquiries and explain everything 
to us – we had been seriously deceived and 
ignored. 

Armed with the detailed information, letters 
were written to the Minister for Infrastructure 
and Planning and the Lord Mayor because 
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both the Education Department and the 
Brisbane City Council were involved. We took 
the matter to our local MP, Corrine McMillan 
and I am very pleased to advise that Corrine 
sprung into action, handed our letter directly 
to the Minister in Parliament and organised 
a meeting with the School Principal, Derek 
Brady, and ourselves. 

To cut a long story short, the Education 
Department had not followed due process by 
consulting with the Club. They had consulted 
with the property owner, the Brisbane City 
Council, but then they failed to properly 
consult with the Club before approving the 
changes and potentially destroying the Club. 
Our car park had technically been resumed to 
create a drop off and pick up thoroughfare to 
benefit the school with school traffic entering 
via Carson Lane and exiting back onto Logan 
Road via our car park. 

The good news is, we have been heard 
and Corrine McMillan has since organised 
meetings with the Education Department of 
Infrastructure, the School, the Brisbane City 
Council and ourselves and it looks like the 
bollards will be reinstated and we will get our 
car park back. There is still much to be done 
and negotiations will continue for the time 
being, but we are confident of a satisfactory 
outcome in our favour. 

Now for the really good news. Reg Walls will 
provide full details in his report but after more 
than three years, we have been successful in 
obtaining a $200K grant from the Brisbane 
City Council for the replacement of the bottom 
green. Congratulations to Reg because he has 
worked so hard applying for every grant he 

could find to complete this project and now 

he has been justifiably been rewarded – well 

done Reg. 

It has been an interesting year to say the least 

and at times it has stretched our patience 

(particularly mine), but we have finished on 

a high note. I would like to thank my fellow 

Board members for their trust and support in 

my stewardship. 

The festive season is now upon us, and I 

would like to wish each and everyone of you, 

and your families, a Happy and Safe Christmas 

and New Year. 

Take care everyone.

Graham 
Chattin

Board Chairman / 
Secretary

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT
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We are entering into a new year of competition and it is very important 
that bowlers put their names down to compete, even if it is to be a 
reserve or fill in, it all helps. We are looking to register multiple teams 
this year. The coaches are working on skill and training days and more 
details will be available soon. This is all required to 
improve our bowling skills and eventually assist in 
advancing the divisions we will play in. 

I look forward to the coming year and wish you all 
a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. 

Shane Parry
President, Men’s Section. 

providing a wonderful lunch and keeping the drinks up to people.  The 
Overall Winners were Paradise Point from the Gold Coast who won all 
four of their games. 

Our interest now turns to Q7’s and for the first time Summer Shield in 
which the Club can submit mixed teams. Good luck to our ladies who 
are trialling for those teams. 

Although our AGM was in September I would like to officially thank the 
ladies who have taken positions on our committee.  I also would like 
to congratulate Ros Taber who has taken on the position of Deputy 
Chairperson on the Board. 

With a very heavy heart the ladies have said goodbye to Bev 
Montgomery who has moved to Bribie Island. Bev is a quiet achiever 
and we will miss her but we wish her every happiness in her new 
endeavours. 

As this will be the last newsletter for the year, I take this opportunity 
to thank the Board, the club staff under the guidance of Julie, my 
committee and especially my ladies who make Tuesdays such an 
enjoyable time.  I hope you are able to enjoy the festive season with 
those you love and I look forward to a great year in 2023. 

“It is not how much we give but how much  
love we put into giving.” 

Happy Christmas, 

Bev Geldart
President

Where has the year gone?  Without Covid restrictions we have had 
a very full calendar. With Pennants completed we have been busy 
completing our Club events as well as District events. 

The Consistency Singles saw a large number of our ladies take part as 
it is an excellent game to improve drawing to the jack skills.  The winner 
was Margaret Wells with the Runner-up being Margaret Valentine. 
Congratulations to both these ladies as they both played excellent bowls 
to reach the final. The Club Selected Fours is being played at present 
and will be our final competition for the year. 

At a District Level our Senior Fours Team of Ann Beliveau, Ann 
DÁmbrosio, Valda Scott and Cathy Lewis were Runners-up to Belmont.
(84 ends in two hot days on a very heavy green really tested the players 
remembering they are seniors)  The District Open/Novice Pairs was 
hosted by our club and my thanks to all involved in setting up the rinks, 
umpiring and general organisation.  Cathy Lewis and Bev Montgomery 
reached the final only to be beaten by a very good team from Cleveland. 
Congratulations to all five of our teams who took part in this event. 

Our second major event for the year was the Six-a-Side event held on 
Friday, 18th November.  With teams from other Districts attending it was 
a great finale to the year.  Much work and effort goes into hosting these 
events and to the ladies who have worked so hard for its success; my 
deepest thanks. It would be remiss of me not to congratulate all who 
contributed to this day, our chairperson of selectors, secretary, umpires, 
ladies who worked tirelessly behind the scenes on the day, ladies 
who contributed so many prizes for our prize table, Paul from Bowlers 
Paradise, ladies who played and the Club staff who did an excellent job 

LADY PRESIDENTS’ 
REPORT

MEN’S SECTION 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT
I would firstly like to thank Henry Gauci for his long term contribution to 
the Club and his efforts as president over the last couple of years. Also I 
thank all past presidents and committee members for their contributions. 

I encourage all members to play good bowls, enjoy the Club’s facilities 
and be positive as the outlook moving forward is very promising. 

In particular please welcome new members, introduce yourself and 
have a chat and or drink. 

Our Try Us Out Days keep building on momentum and I thank 
everyone who has assisted with spreading the word and attending on 
the days. Keep this up please. 
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Sponsorship

Work on the 2023 Bowls Calendar is well advanced. Many of the 
existing sponsors have locked in their support for the year ahead and 
I expect by the end of the first week in December it will have been 
completed to this stage. 

The Calendar will then only be waiting on game events, e.g. Q7 and 
Summer Shield dates to be available to complete. 

My sincere thanks to all our valued sponsors for their ongoing 
support.

Grants Lodged

We currently have two grants lodged awaiting decision.

1.	 Lord Mayor’s Seniors Celebration Donation for a donation in the 
2022/2023 year. A decision is expected at any time. Typically we 
receive around $180.00.

2.	 Lord Mayors Better Suburbs Grant-Community Support Category 
for a total of $10,000 plus GST to assist with replacing the floor 
in our Club kitchen. Total cost is $17,120.00 plus GST. Lodged 7 
October with decision due early December. Work is able to begin 
after 19 December. If successful, mid January would be an ideal 
time to have the work completed as we are generally quiet as it 
will take four days to complete the job.

Grant Approval

Our application to the Lord Mayor’s Better Suburbs Grant for 
replacement of the covered green base, underlay and carpet has been 
successful. We have been awarded a total of $200,000 plus GST 
towards the work which, subject to a final quote and contract being 
entered into will cost around $231,000. Grant agreement has been 
signed and we are hopeful work can be carried out in May 2023. 

Our sincere thanks to Brisbane City Council for their grant approval. 

Grants Pending

We have an opportunity to apply for a grant titled “Community 
Sustainability Action Grant” funded by the Queensland Department 
of Environment and Science. It allows us to apply for additional 
solar panels and batteries in which to store the power. We have 
obtained two quotes, one from Associated Energy Partners, who have 
completed our past solar installations. The quote is for an additional 
21 KW of solar panels, replace the two existing 2 x 30 KW inverters 
with 2 x 50 KW Hybrid Inverters and install a seven (7) Battery Lithium 
Storage facility. Total cost $98,500.00 plus GST. 

Grant lodgement date is 7 December which provides ample time 
to prepare an application. The urgency is to have an Application 
for Works on a Community Lease Site completed and lodged with 
Council. The approval is to be lodged as one of the documents 
required with the application. Application has been lodged with 
Council on 6 November and we are currently awaiting a decision. 

Retirement & Lifestyle Village Bowls Days

The final day of 2022 was held on 14 October with a better 
attendance than other recent days. We had twenty teams attend. We 
are aware of one new Village and another returning Village in 2023 
which will hopefully assist in further growing the attendances. First 
day in 2023 is 10 February. 

Friday Night Raffles

Our Friday night raffles have been running very well with good 
attendances on these nights. From the first Friday in December we 
will be adding hams to the prizes. 

Always looking for more people to take on selling tickets on a roster 
basis. If you are interested, give me a call and I can let you know what 
is involved. 

MYOB STP 2 Readiness 

I can confirm we are now ready for Single Touch Payroll Phase 2 
which commences on 1/1/2023. The ATO introduced Phase 1 some 
time ago and once settled in progressed to Phase 2. The introduction 
of STP means more immediate and accurate information being sent 
to ATO. One benefit for users is the much simpler closing off at year’s 
end and availability of tax information for employees to enable them to 
complete their tax returns. 

Christmas Open Triples Sunday 4 December  2022 

At the time of writing we have 20 teams entered in the competition 
with a promise of a further 2. Ideally 28 teams is the target and still 
hopeful of reaching this number. All arrangements are in hand for the 
day. Sponsor is Club Southside. 

As this is the final newsletter for the year, I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all members, staff, sponsors and community 
partners the very best wishes for a Merry 
Christmas and Happy New Year. Looking forward 
to a great 2023. 

Reg Walls 

Business Manager

BUSINESS 
MANAGER’S REPORT
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Melbourne Cup Day 

Sub Committee involvement was related to operating the sweeps and 
assisting with the raffle. Thank you to all who purchased raffle and 
sweep tickets. 

Sweeps 

We ended up with 11 x $5.00 sweeps and 13 x $2.00 sweeps. Many 
thanks to Henry for his selling of the sweeps prior to and on the day 
and to Jane and Bob Chattin for the recording and payouts. 

Raffles 

Thank you to Lucky from Century 21 for her donation of two prizes 
and to Henry for his donation. The raffle raised 
net of over $400.00 which is a great result. 

Thanks to Julie, Ina and all staff and volunteers 
involved in making this a great day. 

Reg Walls
Chairman, Special Events Sub Committee

SPECIAL EVENTS SUB 
COMMITTEE REPORT

As we head towards the Festive Season I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish everyone at Mount Gravatt Bowls Club a very 
Merry Christmas and a prosperous 2023. 

Thank you for your support and patronage of my services over the 
past 12 months and I look forward to being available to you again in 
the coming years. 

As a Christmas gift the long awaited changes to the Commonwealth 
Seniors Health Care Card have finally passed through parliament and 
are now in effect. If you are a self funded retiree and not been able to 
get this card before now is the time to revaluate your situation. 

The government estimates that approximately 50,000 additional older 
Australians will be eligible for the card. 

Both the legislated increase in income limits, plus frozen deeming 
rates of 0.25% and 2.25% that apply to deemed account based 
pensions, will assist more clients to be eligible for the card. 

For further information on how to apply for the card, see How to claim 
on Services Australia. 

*Social Services and Other Legislation Amendment (Lifting the Income 
Limit for the Commonwealth Seniors Health Card) Act 2022

Regards,

Peter Donovan 

COMMONWEALTH 
SENIORS HEALTH 
CARE CARD

In our recent bowling history our Club has been involved in different 
Q7 divisions. In 2014 division 5 qualified for the finals which were 
played at Pine Rivers Bowls Club.

In 2019 division 4 qualified for the finals which were played at 
Musgrave hill Bowls Club. In 2022 division 6 qualified for the finals 
which were played at Pine Rivers Bowls Club.

Question: There was one person who played in all three  
of these games. Can you name him? 

Answer: Bruce Black (see photo and news clipping below).

LAST NEWSLETTER’S 
QUICK QUIZ ANSWER

CSHC income thresholds increase effective 4 Nov 2022

Family Situation Income Limits 
20/9/22–3/11/22

Income Limits 
4/11/22–19/9/23 

Single $61,284 $90,000

Couple (combined) $98,054 $144,000

Couple (illness separated) $122,568 $180,000

For each additional child $639.60 $639.60
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Many happy returns to all those members!

Bowling members that have joined from 20th of August to 18th of 
November:

Female: Susan Birrell and Jayne Chattin..

Male: Gary Horwood, Dave Edds, Kerry Raddeker, Stu Newton, Norm 
Congreve, and Neil Elvin. 

Thanks so much to all those new members for joining, and many 
thanks to Shayne Parry and his team. Also, thanks to Pat Henry, Ray 
Strudwick and the team of coaches. They have been kept busy in the 
last couple of months. 

Social Members: 107 new social members have joined since the 
20th of August: 33 Female and 74 Male.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank David Chattin for his 
continued assistance in adding new members to the database and 
other various programs, letters and emails that are associated with 
memberships. 

Until the next newsletter...Cheers!

Gary

December 2022

Brian Andrews, Albert Chan, Terence Cronk, David Cunningham, 
Rod Dunnett, Brian Dutton, Dave Edds, Carmel Feeney, John 
Gamlin, Beverley Geldart, Dianne Girvan, Brian Prescott, Eric 
Reardon, Angie Salmon.

January 2023

Ross Abberfield, Giulio Campobassi, Marjorie Clauson, David 
Collins, Bruce Cox, Warwick Gordon, Cindy Greenwood, Pat Henry, 
Barry Hyde, Joan Jackson, Trevor Lewis, Cheryl Lindfield, Jan 
Moore, Helen Nobbs, Gail Oliver, Alan Palmer, Kerry Raddeker, 
Rosemary Reardon, Neil Smith, Marlene Stemm, Marg Valentine, 
Andre Van Deventer,  Reg Walls, Brent Woollett. 

February 2023

Carli Beitzel, Gary Bretherton, Val Chappel, Henry Gauci, Matti Laitala, 
Leon Lam, Glen Marchant, Denise McPhee, Brad Moss, Stu Newton, 
Branko Petrovic, Roger Piasecki, Shirley Shaw, Maureen Stevens, 
Suzanne Svensson, Nigel Vallette, Greg Walls, Brenda Wilson. 

Members celebrating Birthdays in the following months...

MEMBERSHIP 
DIRECTORS REPORT

Can you believe it’s here already? 

I’d like to thank everyone who has supported us throughout the 
year.  Club bowlers, social bowlers and barefoot bowlers. Those 
who bought drinks, lunches and dinners and those who have 
attended functions and training days and decided to stay longer. 
I hope you continue to visit us and call us your ‘Local’. 

With 2023 just around the corner, we already have bookings in 
place so if there’s a celebration or event coming up next year, 
come and have a chat and hopefully we can help you out. Mt 
Gravatt Bowls Club has two function rooms and two bowling 
green’s so your party can be formal or casual, or a bit of both. 

Our next Trivia will be Friday 2nd December – a Christmas 
theme and then they will have January off and return on 
February 3rd. 

The Club’s business hours are Monday to Saturday 9am 
– 9pm and Sunday is 10am – 4pm. There may be a few 
Tuesdays over the holidays that will close at 5pm when nothing 
is booked so call ahead if you are keen to visit on a Tuesday 
night. We are also CLOSED on public holidays, so keep this in 
mind if a public holiday lands on your usual day. 

Lunch – Tuesday to Sunday 11am – 2pm 

Dinner – Wednesday to Saturday 5pm – 7:45pm. 

Dinner Promotions are: 

Friday Night Raffles and Saturday Pick-a-Box, prizes are drawn 
at 7:00pm on both nights. 

Whichever way you celebrate this season, 
be safe, stay healthy and pass on your 
smiles, you never know who may need it. 

Cheers Julie

Julie Simkin

MERRY
CHRISTMAS
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SPONSORS’ SPECIALS

ANTON BROWN FUNERALS PTY LTD

Antonbrownfunerals.com.au

57 Balaclava Street 
Woolloongabba 4102
Telephone 07 3217 3088

Please see separate advertisement in this issue. 

BARE CREMATION

Barecremation.com.au

Mt Gravatt Bowls Club members can save 
$100 off a prepaid cremation service with 
Bare.
Visit https://bare.com.au/prepaid- 
mt-gravatt	

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

BRISBANE MARKETS LIMITED

PO Box 80
Brisbane Markets 4106
Telephone 07 3915 4200
Visit Brisbanemarkets.com.au

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

CENTURY 21 STELLARIO

1375 Logan Road
Mt Gravatt 4122
Telephone 07 3349 1313
Visit www.C21.com.au/stellario

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

CORRINE MCMILLAN MP

Member for Mansfield
12 Mount Gravatt – Capalaba Road
Upper Mt Gravatt 4122
Telephone 07 3414 3100
Visit www.corrinemcmillan.com.au

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

ELEMENTS RETIREMENT LIVING

224 Dennis Road 
Springwood 4127 
Email springwood@elementsliving.com.au
and
30 Scrub Road 
Carindale 4152
Email carindale@elementsliving.com.au
Telephone 07 3119 7988

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

ELLIOTT & HARVEY LAWYERS

Suite 4, 1953 Logan Road
Upper Mt Gravatt 4122
Telephone 07 3343 2666
Visit www.ehlaw.com.au

Elliott & Harvey Lawyers are offering ten (10) 
free Wills for the first 10 members during 
the currency of this newsletter. In addition a 
discounted Enduring Power of Attorney for 
$275.00. Please ensure you mention you are a 
member. .

LIFE LAW SOLUTIONS

Solicitors
Shop 7, Civic Fair, Newnham Road 
Wishart 4122
Telephone 07 3343 9522

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

MYCARE PHYSIOTHERAPY

Shop C5, The Village Upper Mt Gravatt
1932 Logan Road
Upper Mt Gravatt 4122
Telephone 07 3349 3000
Visit www.mycarephysio.com.au	

MyCare are happy to offer Club members  
the following 15% off all services for Mt Gravatt 
Bowls Club members. Exclusion applies on 
services already on special rates and not in 
conjunction with other offers/discounts/use of 
reward cards/coupon.     

OZ DREAM FINANCIAL SERVICES

Peter Donovan, Certified Financial Planner
Suite 2B, Ground Floor
1990 Logan Road
Upper Mt Gravatt 4122

Email peter.donovan@ozdream.com.au 
Mobile 0414 347 287

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

RENAISSANCE RETIREMENT LIVING

36 Bunker Road 
Victoria Point 4165 
Telephone 07 3820 7700 
Visit www.rrl.net.au

Over 17 years in the making, Renaissance 
Victoria Point is currently home to over 440 
residents in over 300 villas. Situated on fifty 
acres of beautifully landscaped grounds 
and natural areas, the superb facilities and 
surrounding areas contain every amenity you 
could ever need to enjoy retired like to the 
fullest. The word “Renaissance” means “rebirth” 
or “renewal”, and many have found their move 
to our village to be a lifestyle choice which has 
renewed their spirit and zest for life. Will you 
become a Renaissance resident in 2023? 

FREE Christmas Pudding and Brandy Sauce-
Come for a tour of our village and inspect our 
fully furnished display villa during December 
and receive a FREE Christmas Pudding and 
spiced brandy sauce! 

Opening over the Christmas and New Year 
period-Only CLOSED for the nominated Public 
Holidays. 

Visit www.rrl.net.au or follow us on 
Facebook: RenaissanceRL.  
Telephone 07 3820 7700 or email sales@rrl.
net.au for more information about retirement 
accommodation options at Renaissance. 

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.
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RESIDE COMMUNITIES

Level 13,145 Eagle Street 
Brisbane 4000 
GPO Box 470 
Brisbane 4001 
Visit www.residecommunities.com.au

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

SOUTHERN CROSS CARE

Parque Vista on Seville 
85 Seville Road 
Holland Park 4120 
Telephone 3422 3866 
Visit www.sccqld.com.au	

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.

SOUTHSIDE TOYOTA

1310 Logan Rd  
Mt Gravatt 4122
Telephone 07 3422 4999 
Also at 56 Ipswich Road 
Woolloongabba 4102 
Telephone 07 3008 6444 
Visit www.southsidetoyota.com.au

Please see separate advertisement in this issue.



 
We can help you with all of
your funeral needs across
Brisbane and Surrounding

Areas.
 

ALL AREAS 24 HOURS
 
 ASPLEY

(07) 3863 4000

WOOLLOONGABBA
(07) 3217 3088

www.antonbrownfunerals.com.au





FEATURING ALL YOUR FESTIVE FAVOURITES:

     seafood         fresh produce      
     meat          GOURMET FOODS      

     deli items          CHRISTMAS GIFTS     

Christmas  entertainment  
and 

a visit  from santa!

385 Sherwood Road, Rocklea
saturdayfreshmarket.com.au  

  @saturdayfreshmarket   |     @saturdayfreshmarket

Last market  

before Christmas!



Stellario

1375 Logan Road
Mount Gravatt

C21.com.au/Stellario

Lucky Tennekoon
Principal - Lead Sales Agent

WIN
A bottle of 
wine and a 

cheeseboard
valued at $40

Chri� mas

G� d luck

RAFFLE

To thank everyone for their wonderful support this year, I am 
raffl  ing off three bottles of wine with a cheese board.

To go into the draw, simply
1. Call my offi  ce on 3349 1313, or
2. Message me on 04 1827 1827. 
Leave your name and mobile number. 

You can WIN one of THREE prizes:

How to Enter

1 bottle of wine
1 cheese board

Drawn
Entries close 
16 December.

Winner drawn 18 
December 2022.



Merry Christmas & A Happy New Year!
 

As the year draws to a close, we use this as a time of reflection and an opportunity to celebrate our
successes. I want to say thank you to each and every one of you for all that we have achieved for our
community together in 2022. 

This year I have secured $230,000 per annum for the Mount Gravatt Community Centre to combat social
isolation and loneliness in our community and a record investment in to health by the Palaszczuk
Government. This $9.78 billion investment includes a new satellite hospital at Eight Mile Plains, the
expansion of QEII Hospital with 112 new beds; and 249 new beds at the PA Hospital.

I hope that you enjoy the time together with your loved ones over the holiday season, and I look forward
to working with you in 2023.

CORRINE
MCMILLAN MP



NO 
STAMP 
DUTY

EXCLUSIVE ACCESS TO NEW HOME OPPORTUNITIES

LOOKING TO MOVE INTO RETIREMENT LIVING
SOON? JOIN THE PRIORITY WAIT LIST TODAY!

 

Downsize your home and upsize your life!

Limited opportunities available soon. Be the first to know.
 

By being a part of our priority waitlist, we can ensure that
you have exclusive, first access to new homes as they

become available at Elements @ Con Noi Carindale and
Elements @ Springwood. 

 
If you're eager to call Elements home or simply wish to

know what properties are becoming available very soon,
then please join our Priority Wait List or call Dana today on

07 3119 7988.
 

ELEMENTSLIVING.COM.AU



(07) 3343 9522   www.lifelaw.com.au
Family Law, Wills & POA, Estates, Mediation

At Life Law Solutions, we understand your time is precious and our 
experienced team will provide solutions to get you through the legal 

system as efficiently as possible. 

Our lawyers will listen to your concerns and tailor a solution to meet your 
personal needs. We specialise in family and relationship law, mediation, wills and 

administration of deceased estates.

SPECIAL OFFER FOR CLUB MEMBERS + THEIR IMMEDIATE FAMILIES!  
10% Off a standard will, or enduring power of attorney.

When life meets law, 
you need Life Law.

Peter Donovan is an Authorised Representative (No. 297694) and Tax (Financial) Adviser of Crown Wealth Group Pty 
Ltd (AFSL 494274) and is sub-authorised by OzDream Investment Pty Ltd Authorised Representative (No. 1257271). 

Telephone Number: 0414347287. Address: Suite 2B, Ground Floor, 1990 Logan Road, Upper Mt Gravatt QLD 4122. 
Email address: peter.donovan@ozdream.com.au

Suite 2B, Ground Floor, 1990 Logan Rd 
Upper Mt Gravatt QLD 4122

Are you getting your maximum age pension from Centrelink / DVA?

Peter Donovan – Certified Financial Planner - is offering a free one-hour health check to the first 5 Bowls Club members who register. 
This will entail assessing what age pension you are currently getting and whether you are missing out on anything.  

Call or email me now to be one of the first 5 to take up this offer.

Centrelink Age Pension Health Check



*Subject to change

COMPLETE SEPTEMBER New 5-star facilities and apartments

“I would personally 
recommend anyone 
considering retirement 
living to take a close look 
at the lifestyle on offer at 
Reside Communities.”

Kay McGrath
Reside Communities 
Ambassador and Award 
Winning Journalist

07 3345 9143  |  brookland.com.au
Display open Monday to Friday 10am – 4pm
18 Romulus Street, Robertson

At Brookland, we believe in doing things right.
Located in the connected suburb of Robertson, Brookland 

is just minutes away from Westfield Garden City, shops, 
dining and medical. Discover an established close-knit 

community, with new 5-star facilities and apartments due 
for completion this September.

Brookland, doing 
retirement right

Artist Impression

Established apartments & villas from $320,000*

New apartments from $430,000*



2 and 3 bedroom 
apartments from 
$600,000.* 

Ask us about our 
contract options. 

* Price correct as at November 2022. 

RETIRE TO THE HIGH LIFE

Located in the heart of Holland Park, 
ParqueVista is a modern retirement community 
offering convenience, connection and support.

• Vibrant independent living

• Central location close to parks, shops and services

• Community facilities including a swimming pool, lounge & café

• Friendly community with an active social calendar

• Co-located aged care facility, Duhig Village 

• Community care available.

Call 1800 899 300 or visit parquevista.com.au
to find out more.

Spacious retirement living – 85 Seville Road, Holland Park



generous boot space, Apple CarPlay®* that connects wirelessly, the built-in 

Voice Assistant that allows you to dictate functions such as window openings or 

climate control, and the latest Toyota Safety Sense technology - all as standard.

Discover more today.

T2022-019381

Southside Toyota

56 Ipswich Road, Woolloongabba
T: 07 3008 6444
4565808
southsidetoyota.com.au

Atmos Hybrid model shown. *CarPlay® is a trademark of Apple, Inc. registered in the U.S. and other countries.

1310 Logan Road, Mt Gravatt 4122
T: 07 3422 4999



LUMLEY ST

LOGAN RD

MT GRAVATT CAPALABA RD

 KESSELS RD

KLUMPP RD
DAWSON RD

NEW
NHAM

 RD

SE FREEW
AY

cafe + bar

cafe + bar with easy parking

cenzosbar.com.au

the best coffee in town {we only use merlo beans}

breakfast everyday {from 7.00am}

book now

Call or text  
0457 348 824

131 lumley street,  

upper mount gravatt



Graphic Design

Print Management

Media Buying

Media Planning

Script Writing

Copywriting

Digital Marketing

Websites

Google Marketing

Social Media

Videography

Local Area Marketing

WE SPECIALISE IN...

EMAIL  admin@zigzagadvertising.com.au VISIT  zigzagadvertising.com.au

Call us today: 3219 2200

ZIGZAG IS A FULL SERVICE CREATIVE  
+ MEDIA BUYING AGENCY, BASED IN BRISBANE

Not only can we create a new campaign  

or strategy for your business, we have the ability 

to see it through to execution and distribution  

in the marketplace.

We thrive on working together with you to grow 

your business through the creation of effective 

communications that deliver results. 

DESIGN. 
ADVERTISING. 
DIGITAL.



1873 Logan Road  
Upper Mt Gravatt, QLD 4122 
Phone: 33492367

Editor: Don Hamilton
Email: donbowls@bigpond.com
Website: mtgravattbowls.com

Fax: 33492787 
Email: secretary@mtgravattbowls.com
Facebook: @Mt Gravatt Bowls Mustangs

SPONSOR LISTING
BANKS CREDIT UNIONS & 
FINANCIAL SERVICES
Peter Donovan, Oz Dream  
Finanical Services 
Certified Financial Planner
Peter Donovan
M : 0414 347 287

BOWLS & BOWLS ATTIRE
Fred Fern Bowls Centre
Roydon Clarke
P : 07 3391 5222 
www.fredfern.com.au 

COMMERCIAL FOOD EQUIPMENT
CFE (Qld) Pty Ltd 
Contact sales.cfeqid.com.au
M : 07 3277 1100

ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS/
RETAILERS
Gimpel Electrics
Shaun Murray
P : 07 3343 4066

ELECTRONIC DOG TRAINING PRODUCTS
Bark Control Australia
M : 1300 668931
www.barkcontrol.com.au

FINANCIAL PLANNING 
Peter Donovan, Oz Dream  
Finanical Services 
Certified Financial Planner 
Peter Donovan
M : 0414 347 287

FUNERAL SERVICES
Alex Gow Funerals
Lee Wharton
P : 07 3800 7500

Anton Brown Funerals P/L
Anton Brown
P : 07 3217 3088

Bare Cremation
Joe Lucas 
0421 752 185
https;//bare.com.au/prepaid-mt-gravatt

K M Smith Funeral Directors
www.kmsmith.com.au 
P : 07 3252 2031

George Hartnett Metropolitan Funerals 
Toni Boydston
P : 07 3349 9211

HAIRDRESSERS
Epic Hair Designs
Brendon Mann
P : 0421 703983

HEARING CENTRES
Audika
Amy Dunstan
P : 07 3422 0377

INSURANCE 
APIA 
Donna Weaver 
weavers21@hotmail.com

KEY CUTTING, LEATHER GOODS & 
SHOE REPAIRS
Mt Gravatt Plaza Shoe Repairs
Matthew Park
P : 07 3849 2800

LICENSED CLUBS
Club Southside
Kim McGregor
P : 07 3219 1103

MEDICAL SPECIALISTS
Backspace Clinics
Dr Paul Licina
M : 1300 52 53 54
www.spineplus.com.au

PRODUCE MARKETS
Brisbane Markets Limited
Joady Raph
Corporate Services Manager 
P : 07 3915 4200

QLD REHAB HEALTHCARE SOLUTIONS
M : 1300 743 710
www.qldrehab.com.au
Shop 2,567 Kessels Road Macgregor 4109

MOTOR VEHICLES - NEW & 
USED CARS
Southside Toyota
Matthew Verheijen
P : 07 3008 6444

PHYSIOTHERAPY SERVICES
MyCare PhysioTherapy
Terry Kung 
P : 07 3349 3000

PLUMBING
C.B.W. Plumbing
Mark Ashcroft
P : 0410 574 235

PRESSURE CLEANING
Mount Gravatt pressure Cleaning
David Goulter
M : 0409 483 645

PODIATRY SERVICES 
Toe-Tal Podiatry
Melissa Wu
M : 33495733
Hibiscus Sports Complex

REAL ESTATE AGENCY
Century 21 Stellario
Lucky Ramya Tennekoon
P : 07 3349 1313 
M : 0418 271 827
www.C21.com.au/Stellario 
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Upper Mt Gravatt, QLD 4122 
Phone: 33492367

Editor: Don Hamilton
Email: donbowls@bigpond.com
Website: mtgravattbowls.com

Fax: 33492787 
Email: secretary@mtgravattbowls.com
Facebook: @Mt Gravatt Bowls Mustangs

SPONSOR LISTING
RETIREMENT VILLAGES
Elements Third Age Living at 
Springwood
Chiou See Anderson
P : 07 3299 3775 
M : 0413 070 400

Southern Cross Care
Debbie Coughlan
P : 07 3422 3866 
M : 0448 182 064

Parque Vista on  
Seville Retirement Village 
Mark Montague
M : 0413 730 464

Reside Communities
Suella Seminara
M : 0491 252 766 
GPO Box 470 Brisbane 4001

Renaissance Retirement Village
Lyndsay Mackinder
P : 07 3820 7700 

Tricare Retirement VIllage – Mt Gravatt
Amanda Campbell Village Manager
P : 07 3849 4358

SOLICITORS
Life Law Solutions
Elizabeth Fairon
P : 07 3343 9522

Elliott & Harvey
Dominique Harvey
P : 07 3343 2666

LOCAL, STATE AND FEDERAL 
POLITICAL REPRESENTATIVES
Cr Steven Huang
Councillor for Macgregor Ward
P : 07 3407 8500

Corrine McMillan MP
Member for Mansfield
P : 07 34143100

Mr Ross Vasta MP
Federal Member for Bonner
P : 07 3893 3488

Mr Graham Perrett MP
Federal Member for Moreton
P : 07 3344 2622

PLEASE REMEMBER TO SUPPORT THESE 
SPONSORS AS THEY SUPPORT US
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BOWLS CALENDAR 2022

December		  Time	 Event	 Sponsor
Thursday	 1	 12.00 noon	 Open Triples	 Renaissance Retirement Living
Friday	 2	 5.00 pm	 Trivia & Raffles from 6.00 pm, drawn at 7.00 pm 	
Saturday	 3	 9.00 am	 Open Social Bowls	 Reside Communities
Sunday	 4	 9.00 am	 Open Christmas Triples	 Club Southside
Monday	 5	 10.00 am	 Barefoot Bowls
Tuesday	 6	 9.00 am	 Ladies Day Open Bowls	 Mycare Physiotherapy
Wednesday	 7	 8.30 am	 Open Pairs
Wednesday	 7	 12.30 pm	 Open Pairs	 Reside Communities
Wednesday	 7	 6.30 pm	 Open Bowls
Thursday	 8	 12.00 noon	 Open Triples
Friday	 9	 5.00 pm	 Raffles from 6.00 pm, drawn at 7.00 pm	
Saturday	 10	 9.00 am	 Open Social Bowls
Sunday	 11	 10.00 am	 Barefoot Bowls
Monday	 12	 10.00 am	 Barefoot Bowls	
Tuesday	 13	 9.00 am	 Ladies Christmas Function
Wednesday	 14	 8.30 am	 Open Pairs
Wednesday	 14	 12.30 pm	 Open Pairs	
Wednesday	 14	 6.30 pm	 Open Bowls
Thursday	 15	 12.00 noon	 Open Triples	 David Cunningham & Cenzo’s Cafe
Friday	 16	 5.00 pm	 Raffles from 6.00 pm, drawn at 7.00 pm
Saturday	 17	 9.00 am	 Open Social Bowls	
Sunday	 18	 10.00 am	 Barefoot Bowls
Monday	 19	 10.00 am	 Barefoot Bowls
Tuesday	 20	 10.00 am	 Barefoot Bowls
Wednesday	 21	 8.30 am	 Open Pairs
Wednesday	 21	 12.30 pm	 Open Pairs	 Peter Donovan
Wednesday	 21	 6.30 pm	 Open Bowls			 
Thursday	 22	 12.00 noon	 Open Triples
Friday 	 23	 5.00 pm	 Raffles from 6.00 pm, drawn at 7.00 pm
Saturday	 24	 9.00 am	 Open Social Bowls
Sunday	 25		  Christmas Day Club Closed
Monday 	 26		  Boxing Day Club Closed
Tuesday	 27		  Christmas Day Holiday Club Closed
Wednesday 	 28	 8.30 am	 Open Pairs
Wednesday 	 28	 12.30 pm	 Open Pairs
Wednesday	 28	 6.30 pm	 Open Bowls
Thursday	 29	 12.00 noon	 Open Triples
Friday	 30	 5.00 pm	 Raffles from 6.00 pm, drawn at 7.00 pm
Saturday	 31	 9.00 am	 New Year’s Eve Open Social Bowls
January and February Bowls Calendar still being completed. These months will be sent separately once completed.

TELEPHONE: 07 3349 2367 


